

Bethel Township Board of Trustees June 20, 2017 Workshop Meeting 8:30AM

## Administration

1: Right of Way vacating- Update

Alleys have to be petitioned to the County to be vacated.

2: Ohio EPA- Update

Discussed the demolition of the houses on St Rte. 40.

3: OTARMA - Risk Management meeting. Outcome and new procedures.

Meeting went well and some new procedures and forms to be completed

- 4: New UAN computer is in and the transfer of old records has begun.
- 5: 3.8mil Levy- Status

**Adjournment 9:05** 

Resolution will be put on next Regular Business meeting, June 27, 2017. This is the first Step in placing on the ballot.

3	
Mrs. Vanhaaren, President	Mr. Gary Biggs, Trustee
Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee	Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer